
15
th

June 2010

Dear Youth Councillor

Youth Committee – Tuesday 22
nd

June 2010

You are invited to attend a meeting of the Youth Committee, to be held in the Upstairs Meeting
Room of the Town Hall, High Street, Congleton on Tuesday 22 June 2010 at 7.00 p.m.

Members are reminded that the Town Mayors Civic Service is on Sunday the 20
th

June. The Mayor
would be pleased if you were able to attend. The service will be held at Trinity Methodist Church,
Wagg Street, Congleton, commencing at 15:00 however tea and coffee will be held in the
Bridestone sweet from 13:15 onwards. You are very welcome to attend.

Yours sincerely

Linda Minshull
Civic Administration Officer

AGENDA

1. Apologies for absence.

2. Minutes of Last Meeting

To confirm the minutes of the meeting held on the 18
th

May 2010 as a correct record.
(Copy attached).

3. Cheshire East Youth Unite Event

Linda to give an update on the event on the 2
nd

June.

4. Visit to European Parliament

Jeanne and Linda to give an update on this item.



5. Youth Committee Members Items

Member Attendance

To have an update on Joe Mearmen’s attendance after contacting him.

Focus Group

To receive any information about a Focus Group since the last meeting.

Mayor’s Cadet Scheme

Linda to report any information regarding Hannah Booth joining the Youth Committee.

New Members

To have an update on the information given at the last meeting concerning new members
to the Committee.

6. Any other business

7. Date of Next Meeting

To confirm the date of the next meeting as -

To: Members of Congleton Town Council Youth Committee, Councillor Jeanne Whitehurst,
Town Clerk, Change Management Consultant and Congleton Chronicle.


